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Dear Pastor and friends, 
 

Coming to the end of a year leads us to reflect on God’s goodness and how he blessed us and kept us 
by his great love and power. 
 

Time and time again he has shown us that he is there not only in the great happenings, but also in the 
smallest of things. And that is really encouraging! 
 

We were privileged to have W. L. Smith teaching a course on the Real Christian Life the end of 
November.  The classes and preaching were a tremendous blessing.   
 

We always say that we want to be where God wants us to be, doing what he wants us to do. When we 
do so, he always amazes us. 
 

Two weeks ago, while ministering to the elderly in a Christmas setting, the Lord used us to lead a 53-
year-old man, Emiliano Santos to the Lord. It surprised and blessed us tremendously. Also, two 
Saturdays ago we went visiting our neighbors of many, many years. After sharing Christ with them, 
they asked Jesus to become their Saviour. Please pray for Chicho and Teresa. They are 80 and 73 years 
old, of Italian and catholic background. 
 

The Christmas program at the Church was a great blessing.  There were a number of visitors that came 
to see their children or grandchildren participate.  The teachers are now able to have a more personal 
contact with these families.   
 

Sowing the seed through tract distribution and the gospel calendars, has a great level of acceptance. 
Please pray for a future harvest! 
 

Trusting that you had a blessed Christmas and will have a fruitful 2025.  
 

We want to thank you for praying and supporting us financially so we can serve the Lord in Argentina. 
 
Serving the Lord with gladness, 
 

Al & Marty

albertomular@gmail.com 
+54 9 11 49409197 

Home church: Southwest Baptist Church, Oklahoma City, OK  
Pastor Jason Gaddis – (405) 682-1491 
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